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2023 MATHCOUNTS Competition T-Shirt Design Contest
Coaches, we would like to give you and your team an opportunity to design the 2023 MATHCOUNTS t-shirt!  The 2023 competition will be the 40th anniversary of the Kentucky MATHCOUNTS program.  The winning “design team” will receive a $100 award.
Each year prior to the global pandemic, the MATHCOUNTS program of the Kentucky Engineering Foundation (KEF) provided t-shirts to all participants of the chapter and state MATHCOUNTS competitions. This year we are bringing the t-shirts back and would like for your team to help with their design!
The Design Criteria:


-- The t-shirt might be white or grey

-- The design can use two colors


-- The design is for the front of the t-shirt

Send your design as a jpeg file to Mathcounts@kyengcenter.org.

The design must be submitted on or before Friday, December 16, 2022.

Please include the following information with the design:

Name of School:

Name of Coach:

Contact information:  Phone Number, Mailing Address, Email

GOOD LUCK – HAVE SOME FUN!!

If you have any questions, contact Jodi Dudley at jodi@kyengcenter.org or by calling (502) 695-5680.
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